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Sensys Gatso receives contract extension in Winter 
Park, Florida 

 
Sensys Gatso Group, a global leader in traffic safety solutions, has through its subsidiary Sensys Gatso 
USA, signed a three-year contract extension for Managed Services with the City of Winter Park, Florida. 
The red light program, which began in 2009, has been extended four previous times and will continue 
through April of 2021 at an estimated contract value of just over $1 million USD. 
 
Winter Park is touted as one of the finest cities in the state of Florida.  Made up of brick-lined streets, sidewalk 
cafes, parks, trees and cultural attractions, Winter Park was voted the 2017 Bicycle Friendly City of the Year by 
the Florida Bicycle Association.  Safety is paramount for its residents and the thousands of tourists who visit 
there each year. 
 
“We are so pleased to be continuing our partnership with the City of Winter Park for the next three years.  Chief Deal 
and his command staff manage this program professionally and efficiently and are great to work with,” says Andrew 
Noble, President of Sensys Gatso USA. 
 
For further information: 
Ivo Mönnink, CEO 
E investors@sensysgatso.com 
 

This information is information that Sensys Gatso Group AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU 
Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person 
set out above, at 09.00 on April 24, 2018. 
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